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29 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Donation Request for Second-hand Boys Black Leather/Leather Look Shoes 

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure that every student feels comfortable and supported during 

their time at the Academy, we are reaching out to you with a special request from our pastoral team 

- we are currently in need of second-hand boys' black leather or leather-look shoes, in size 6 or 

above. 

These shoes will be used by students who may not have access to appropriate footwear, either due 

to financial constraints or other circumstances. By providing gently used shoes, you can directly 

contribute to enhancing the well-being and confidence of these students, whilst helping to support 

the aims and values of the Academy. 

If you have any boys' black leather or leather-look shoes that your child has outgrown or no longer 

needs, we would be incredibly grateful for your donation. Please feel free to drop off any donations 

into Reception during working hours.  

Thank you in advance for your kindness and support. Together, we can create a nurturing and 

inclusive environment where every student has the opportunity to thrive. 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 

https://www.thebourneacademy.com/page/?title=Canford+School&pid=54

